

MEMO

DATE: January 2, 2025

TO: Historic Landmarks Commission (HLC)

CC: Kara Fioravanti (PPD), Staci Monroe (PPD)

FROM: Brandon Spencer-Hartle (BPS)

SUBJECT: Legacy Business Preservation Project Briefing

On January 13, 2025, the HLC will receive a briefing from BPS staff regarding the launch of the Legacy Business Preservation Project, an initiative funded entirely by a grant from the U.S. Small Business Administration. Jordan Jordan, BPS City Planner, will provide an overview of the project, summarize community engagement plans for 2025, and invite commissioners to ask questions and provide suggestions for research priorities. The grant-funded project will result in a research report and recommendations that will be presented to the Portland City Council in 2026. BPS staff plan to return to the HLC with additional briefings later in 2025.

Questions can be directed to Jordan Jordan, Jordan, Jordan, Jordan, portlandoregon, gov.



City of Portland, Oregon | Bureau of Planning and Sustainability | www.portland.gov/bps
1810 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 710, Portland Oregon, 97201 | Phone: 503-823-7700 | Relay: 711

The City of Portland is committed to providing meaningful access. To request translation, interpretation, modifications, accommodations, or other auxiliary aids or services, contact 311, Relay: 711.

Traducción e Interpretación | Biên Dịch và Thông Dịch | अनुवादन तथा व्याख्या | 口笔译服务 | Устный и письменный перевод | Turjumaad iyo Fasiraad | Письмовий і усний переклад | Traducere și interpretariat | Chiaku me Awewen Kapas | 翻訳または通訳 | ການແປພາສາ ຫຼື ການອະທິບາຍ | الترجمة التحريرية أو الشفهية | Portland.gov/bps/accommodation